
SOAP & ALLIED INDUSTRIES LIMITED (“SAIL”)

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

POSTING OF REPLY DOCUMENT TO SAIL SHAREHOLDERS IN RESPECT 
OF THE VOLUNTARY OFFER

Shareholders and the general public are referred to the announcement released 
by SAIL on 19 September 2023 on the website of the Stock Exchange of 
Mauritius Ltd (“SEM”) and to the offer document issued on 16 October 2023 by 
Quality Beverages Limited, with regard to the Voluntary Offer.

SAIL shareholders are accordingly advised that in accordance with Rule 18 of the 
Takeover Rules, SAIL has issued a reply document to its shareholders today,
31 October 2023.

Copies of the reply document may also be obtained from the registered office of 
SAIL, 38, Royal Street, Port Louis during normal business hours from the date of 
issue of the reply document, being 31 October 2023.

By Order of the Board

Ramanuj Nathoo
For Currimjee Secretaries Limited, Company Secretary

Date: 31 October 2023

This announcement is issued pursuant to the DEM Rules 21. The Board of 
Directors of Soap & Allied Industries Limited accepts full responsibility for the 
accuracy of the information contained in this announcement.


